THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 9, 1996

Mr. Alan A. Reich

President ,
National Organization on Disability
910 16th Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear Alan:

Thank you for your letter and for sharing
the numerous letters that you have received
regarding the FDR Memorial. I agree that FDR's
achievements demonstrate to all Americans that
there are no limits to what people with
disabilities can achieve, and I hope that the
Commission will find a way to make sure that
the American people know this great President
was great with his disability.

As we continue to promote inclusion and
acceptance, I am grateful for your active
involvement in this endeavor.

Sincerely,



